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I strongly support SB 210 which makes in-person voting on the date of an election 

the standard method for conducting an election.  It is imperative that voters show 

valid government ID which requires citizenship in order to vote.  All ballots counted 

should be in the Elections office on “Election Day” and there is no reason for the 

State to pay for postage on any mail-in type ballots.  Ballot boxes are located 

throughout the County if you have a mail-in/absentee ballot.  Any voter registering to 

vote should be required to provide government ID which proves they are a legal 

citizen in Oregon.  Prior to each election, a voter using a mail-in or absentee ballot 

should provide proof of citizenship.  Please support SB 210.   


